
Attachment 17: Correctional Officer Survey E-mail Reminder

Dear <<TITLE>> <<FNAME>> <<LNAME>>:
A few weeks ago, we sent you a survey about the use of body armor in correctional facilities. If you have already completed the questionnaire by mail or on the web, we sincerely thank you for taking the time to respond. If you have not yet completed the questionnaire, we urge you to do so as soon as possible. 
Please go to the following web address and enter the PIN and Password below to access the survey:
(web quex url)

PIN: XXXXXX

Password: XXXXXX

We know that your time is valuable and urge you to take a moment to contribute to an important study that may have an impact on officer safety issues in the future. Please contact NORC at XXXXX or (email address) if you have any questions or need assistance completing the survey.
Sincerely, 
(name name)

NORC at the University of Chicago

(email address)
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